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Response to Comment Set D.71:  David and Elizabeth Hamm 

D.71-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding the proposed Project. Your comment is consistent with the 
findings of the Draft EIR/EIS. The proposed Project and each of the alternative routes would impact 
public health and safety, as discussed in Section C.6 of the Draft EIR/EIS. A discussion of the air 
quality impacts associated with Alternative 5 can be found in Section C.2.10 of the Draft EIR/EIS. 
The Project will have one-time construction emissions that would occur over the length of the 
Project route. The construction impacts to any one location would be limited due to the limited 
activity and duration of construction at any one location along the proposed route. Regardless, the 
potential for significant temporary air quality impacts during construction was determined in the 
Draft EIR/EIS analysis, and mitigation measures have been recommended to reduce construction 
equipment and fugitive dust emissions to the extent feasible.  

  

 


